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Years ago I lived in Portland and rode my bicycle nearly every day, but since moving 
to Pownal I've stopped riding. Most roads here have limited or no shoulders and poor 
sightlines, hazardous for cyclists and drivers alike. Last year I rode the Eastern Trail 
from South Portland to Kennebunk, and I'd love to have something like that in my 
area. I hope you'll vote "ought to pass". Thank you. 


